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29th November, 1946,

Dear 3ir,

With reference to (las

No,71171 on the Motorship "NERITOPSIS", I have to inform
you it 1s concluded the thickness of the pper deck plating-
at the engine casing sides is 62", ag approved, and not

«42", asg reported, but I shall be glad if you will be
good enough to confirm that this is S0,

gow First Entry Report

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

The Secretary,

GLAsGOw,

CO2]q4- 0022650025



